
 

 

How Mosaic Church is Responding to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 

Rising concerns about the spread of Coronavirus in the United States have brought a sense of 

urgency to ensure that Mosaic Church maintains a healthy environment for our community. 

New information is coming out every day and it is important we take some measures to 

strengthen & communicate our commitment to a healthy church. We will not panic but we will 

be prepared.  

 

At this time, we are suspending all formal physical gatherings of Mosaic Church.  

 

We are moving all services and midweek groups to online platforms for live 

streaming. Look for links on our website on Sunday morning. ​**Including options for 

kids and Spanish speakers!** 

 

It's important that facts outweigh fears and that we remain prayerful at this time. We believe the 

church is meant to be a non-anxious presence in our uncertain times, exercising empathy for the 

worried, compassion for the most vulnerable, and creativity for how the church can continue to 

grow in the months ahead. 

 

We encourage everyone to listen to health authorities, like the CDC, and follow common-sense 

precautions to protect themselves. 

 

We trust God, the sustainer of life who is present and working even in the midst of this virus. We 

also pray for those affected around the world, for the elderly, those with HIV, autoimmune 

disease, or no healthcare, for fatigued and under-resourced healthcare workers, and those with 

small businesses and restaurants that may likely lose business. We trust and believe that God is 

not surprised and that God will see us through all of this. 

 

With you all in prayer, 

Amanda & Dan Sadlier and the Mosaic Advisory Team 

 


